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The Green Bay Water Utility will soon flush water mains in your neighborhood. This 
is part of our Unidirectional Flushing Program to remove settled particles and clean 
underground water mains. We do this to help maintain water quality for you and  
your family.

When we conduct flushing in your neighborhood, you will notice blue sign boards  
on the street that say Water Main Flushing on them. Here are a few tips/things to  
be mindful of when you see us:

•	 If possible, do not use your water when we are flushing your 			 
	 neighborhood. If you do need to use water, run the cold water first  
	 until the water is clear. 

•	 You might notice a reduction in water pressure in your faucets and 		
	 showers. This is normal.

•	 When we are done with flushing (you see us pack up and leave your 	  
	 neighborhood), we recommend running your cold water for a few  
	 minutes to clear out the system. Then you can resume using your  
	 water as you normally would.

Flushing typically takes about a half hour. 

For updates, including current flushing locations, visit gbwater.org or follow  
the Green Bay Water Utility on Facebook or Twitter. Flushing begins April 10 and 
continues into October.

If you have questions or comments on the flushing program, contact us at  
(920) 448-3480.
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